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4th December 2020 Newsletter 
 

Film Night 
Each Bubble will have their own film night on Thursday next week.  £3 fee is going to 

the FLSA.  Please ensure social distancing is maintained when you collect your 
child(ren) at 4.30pm.    Christmas Panto  

The children all enjoyed going to the village hall yesterday in their Bubbles to watch a 
performance of “Twas the Night Before Christmas!”  A good time was had by all and a 
huge thank-you to the FLSA who covered the cost of the performance.   

Santa’s Secret Shop 
Thank-you for all the orders for Santa’s Secret shop which will run on Tuesday 15th 
December.   

Christmas Raffle  
Thank-you for all the donations for the Christmas hampers.  They look fabulous and you 
can buy a virtual ticket by placing your name and money in an envelope and bringing 
into school.  Tickets are £1 each.   

ABC Teachers Agency 
We are delighted to be taking part in ABC Teachers agency’s initiative to promote and 
reward kindness.  #ABCAlwaysBeCaring They have asked for anonymous nominations of 
children who show kindness towards others to share on their twitter page.  We are 
delighted to nominate one of today’s Stars of the Week and ABC have recognised this 
child’s efforts with the following tweet:- 

Well done to our very own Reggie! 

Autumn Term Dates                        
Wednesday 9th December – 
Book Fayre 
ends 
Thursday 10th December – 
Christmas 
dinner  
Thursday 10th December – 
Film Night until 
4.30pm 
Monday 14th December – 
Reindeer 
Grand National 
& Bubble 
Games  
Tuesday 15th December – 
Santa’s Secret 
Shop  
Tuesday 15th December – 
Rev Joe 
leading a 
Virtual Worship 
Wednesday 16th December – Christmas 
Craft Day 



   
   
    

THANK-YOU 
A big thank-you to the FLSA who have worked tirelessly this year to ensure that the 
children can enjoy as much of a normal Christmas as possible.  They have organized the 
presents, the hampers, the Secret Shop, the Advent calendars, the Christmas crafts and 
games.  A special mention to Mrs Edwards, Mrs Rowe and Mrs Rollinson who have given 
so much of their time to purchase and wrap the array of gifts.  MASSIVE THANKS TO YOU! 

Makaton Training  
Mrs Crutchley and Mrs Kenny have been busy over the month of November completing 
evening training of Makaton.  Makaton is a unique language programme that uses 
symbols, signs and speech to enable people to communicate.  They have both passed 
both level 1 and level 2 training and are now using this with the children in nursery and 
reception.  This is a very exciting opportunity for all children to effortlessly learn a new 
language in their everyday learning and more importantly the children are loving it!  We 
look forward to showcase what they have learnt in the future.   

Winter Weather  
Please make sure your child is dressed warmly now that the weather has turned much 
colder.  We go outside everyday whatever the weather and we do not want the 
children to get too cold.  Hats and gloves are needed to please.   

Lost Jumper 
Charlie Worsnop is missing a jumper, his name is written on the back collar.  Please can 
you all check at home.   
 
 
 

 

Wednesday16th December – 
Christmas Party 
Lunch 
Thursday 17th Dec – 
Commando 
Joe 
Friday 18th December – 
End of Autumn 
term 
 
Monday 4th January 2021 – 
INSET day 
Tuesday 5thJanuary – 
School Re-
opens to 
Children 
 

 


